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Kansas City Automotive Museum Kicks Off 2025 Cars & Coffee Season at Kansas 
Speedway 
 
Kansas City, MO – April 14, 2025 – The Kansas City Automotive Museum (KCAM) 
launched its 2025 Cars & Coffee season on Saturday, April 5 at Kansas City Speedway, 
attracting car lovers from across the region for a chilly but electric morning of 
automotive excitement. 
 
Despite temperatures in the low 40s, the season opener welcomed 472 show cars and 
approximately 250 spectators, all eager to reconnect with the local car community and 
celebrate the return of this highly anticipated series. 
 
“This was an incredible way to start the season,” said Butch Papon, Curator of Exhibits & 
Collections at the Kansas City Automotive Museum. “Even with the cold weather, the 
enthusiasm was high, and we were thrilled to see so many familiar faces and new 
attendees.” 
 
The event featured a variety of local vendors and car clubs, including:​
 
Diesel Motorsports 
High Performance Driving Event 
House of Boost 
Creative Coatings 
Oleo 
Gateway Classic Cars  
Mad City Windows & Bath 
ArtWork 
Friendly Flamer 
Sharp Leader 
Detail Doctors 
Audi Club of KC 
Camaro Club of KC 
KCOR 
Maguire Motor Cars 
"Friends" 
House of Boost 
Wrap Effects Crew 
 
KCAM Cars & Coffee events are held on the first and third weekends of each month 
from April through October, providing an ongoing opportunity for car owners, collectors, 



and enthusiasts to gather, share, and showcase their vehicles in a casual, 
community-focused setting. 
 
About the Kansas City Automotive Museum:​
The Kansas City Automotive Museum is dedicated to showcasing the rich history of the 
automotive industry and its impact on Kansas City and beyond. Through exhibits, 
educational programs, and community events, KCAM brings the past, present, and 
future of automotive innovation to life. 
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